

14th December 2023

Dear Parent /Carer

Just a reminder that next week our Reception – Year 6 children will all be performing their Christmas production. The children have been working very hard learning lines and songs. It is very important that you only attend when it is your child's class as we have limited capacity in our primary hall.

We ask that parents do stay for the full performance as it is very distracting when parents leave part way through. The gate and doors will be closed at the start of the performance.



Christmas Production 2023		
What and who?	Date	Entrance
Class Ahlberg & Year 1 (maximum of two parents per child)	Wednesday 20 th December 8.45am	Main Reception
Year 2 & Class Donaldson (maximum of two parents per child)	Wednesday 20 th December 1.45pm	Primary Gate
Year 3 & Year 5 (maximum of two parents per child)	Thursday 21st December 8.45am	Main Reception
Year 4 & Year 6 (maximum of two parents per child)	Thursday 21st December 1.45pm	Primary Gate

We will also be having **Christmas/winter jumper day on Friday 22nd December** all in aid of Save the Children, come to school in your most festive or cosy jumper.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Michels Head of Primary, Oasis Academy Don Valley

•

Principal: Mr J Pape

Oasis Academy Don Valley

Leeds Road Sheffield S9 3TY

Email: info@oasisdonvalley.org
Tel: 0114 220 0400

www.oasisacademydonvalley.org